## Waite Hill Village

May 18, 2011

Memo to:

Waite Hill Residents

Subject:

Three Items

First of all, we have scheduled a *shredding company to come to the Village* with a transportable commercial shredder on Saturday afternoon, June 4<sup>th</sup>, from noon until 4:00 PM. Any papers you wish to dispose of by shredding can be brought in. They will be dumped into the machine and shredded as you watch. When this machine is returned to the company, it is automatically unloaded by passing the material through another shredder. This is a really good opportunity to clean out your files in a very confidential way. You do not have to remove staples or any kind of clips, but you should take the paper out of all binders. There is no charge to you for this service.

Also, on *Monday, May 30<sup>th</sup>*, at 9:00 the new flag pole at the Village Hall will be formally dedicated to all Waite Hill residents, present and past, who have served their country as a member of the armed forces. Chief Stanko has put together a program commemorating the willingness of Waite Hill citizens to give back to their country in this way. This is open to all, and I urge you, especially those who have worn the uniform, to take a few minutes to celebrate Memorial Day in this manner.

Lastly, please *save the date of June 26<sup>th</sup>*. This is scheduled to be the date for the official Open House Dedication of our new Village Hall. We plan on holding it from 2:00 until 5:00 and will have tours of the facility and refreshments. You will hear more about this later, but I urge you to put this event on your calendar.

Arthur D. Baldwin II

Mayor